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71, Fenchurch Street, E.C, 1.

10th November 21033,

Dear Sirs,
With reference to your Report No.8338 on the
E, . 01l engine machinery of the Me8 ¢ "CAMPERO", T have to
request that you will state the proposed working pressure

’ " the high pressure air receivers, as tnis 1 not indicated
' on the report,

I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours fa ithfully,

Seeretary.
The Surveyors »
BILRAO,
Lloyd's Registet
P % ndation
o137~ §77- 0675




